
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

September 18, 2017 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VII.D. 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Bid Results for Garfield Abatement - 2013 Bond 
  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation from the Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran CRESA, to approve 
Building Decommissioning Services, LLC, Warren, Michigan, for the Garfield Community 
School abatement project in the amount of $43,830 including abatement and contingency 
dollars, and authorize the Superintendent or her designee to negotiate and execute final 
contracts on behalf of the Board of Education. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This contractor was the lowest responsible bidder, was interviewed by various members 
of the Bond Team, and is the recommended contractor by the Bond Team, which includes 
the District’s Environmental Consultants.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2013 Bond 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
 
 
PF/ko 


